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Dear Bill ThePlaceoe VOAafone VicHealth

Subject:  FFV Letter of Support — Bill Turner Cup / Bill Turner Trophy Tournament

| write to you as a follow up to our discussion regarding the annual Bill Turner Cup / Bill Turner Trophy
competition.

FFV recognises the Bill Turner Cup & Bill Turner Trophy have been an integral part of football’s development in
this country and has featured a number of youngsters that have gone on to proudly represent Australia. In
many ways, the growth of this tournament is synonymous of the game’s increasing popularity and profile. The
ability for schools to field both male and female teams in such a prestigious event against schools from other
parts of our country is tremendous opportunity.

In addition to the above, FFV wishes to recognise your efforts as founder and patron of the event along with
the efforts of all other stakeholders namely, the many volunteers, officials, sponsors, teachers, principals and
referees in bringing this tournament together. Above all, this event would not be so great if it was not for the
commitment of the players and their parents.

On behalf of FFV, | am proud to offer our support of this unique event and trust that the Bill Turner Cup & Bill
Turner Trophy will continue to foster academic and sporting excellence.

Yours sincerely

TONY PIGNATA
Chief Executive Officer




